
 
Purchasing Department 

 

Important message from the Office of Management and Budget 

 

Office of Management and Budget         
2 CFR Part 200 

From: Office of Management and Budget 

Ref: 2 CFR Part 200 

Date: June 20, 2017 

For all non-Federal entities, OMB has granted an additional one-year grace period 

for implementation of the procurement standards in 2 CFR 200.317 through 

200.326. This means the grace period for non-Federal entities extends through 

December 25, 2017, and the implementation date for the procurement standards 

will start for fiscal years beginning on or after December 26, 2017. Grand Rapids 

Community College Purchasing Department is operating under the provisions of 

this extension.  

 
 

 


